
Newgate  Mission   

Newgate is a day mission that serves the spiritual, physical, social and emotional needs of  the homeless, 

low income and  marginalized population in Longview.                                                                    

Summer 2017 
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Wonderful things are happening at Newgate. Our first tent revival was 

held. We had one Vacation Bible School for children another for adults.  We connected with new partners to bring a variety of 

enrichment programs to those we serve.  We continue to seek ways to help our community.  For those without a home we pro-

vide a place for them to receive mail, take a shower, obtain clothing, and do a load of laundry. We work diligently to secure them 

housing and employment. Newgate begins the day with donuts and devotions.  Hot meals are served to the hungry. Sack lunch-

es are given to the working poor. Each Sunday, worship is held in the Laurie Fritz Memorial Chapel.  Support groups meet daily.  

We are blessed to serve approximately 200 people a day. 

  

As a ministry, Newgate relies on contributions and gifts.   In-kind donations such as clothing, hygiene products, food and blan-

kets are vital to our ministry. Every item given is a reminder to our community member that they are cared for.  Financial dona-

tions are critical in that they allow to us keep the doors open. This year we have worked to reduce our overall expenses. Howev-

er, we have also experienced major repair expenses and a significant decrease in donations this summer. Subsequently, we 

are in great need of your financial support.  Any gift will be of help.  We 

continue to be thankful for the prayers, volunteer time and financial support 

that has already been given to Newgate.   

As you look through this newsletter, you will learn more about our Newgate 

family.  We are diverse in every way.  We are older adults and we are chil-

dren.  We have homes and we are homeless.  We are veterans.  We are 

the employed and the unemployed.  We are volunteers. We are those 

seeking relief.  We are mentors and mentees. We are your brothers and 

sisters in Christ.   We are Newgate.  
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As a young child, Chase was diagnosed with brain cancer.  This was devastating news for his parents.  However, hope came 

when Chase received lifesaving treatment through St. Judeôs hospital.   Chase joined the Newgate family as a participant in 

our Work Experience program for young adults with intellectual and other disabilities.  Chase completed classes through the 

Arc of Gregg County and was placed at Newgate for job experience. ARC provided an on-site job coach and Newgate em-

ployee , Billy Jack was asked to mentor Chase for the 12-week program.   

Under Billy Jackôs guidance Chase thrived.  He learned safe food handling measures, food preparation and janitorial skills. 

As Billy Jack and Chase worked together, Chase began smiling, laughing and interacting with staff and community members.  

This was a major advancement for Chase, who had a history of showing little emotion.  Although his ear buds to his music 

remained, they were soon seen dangling around his neck, instead of in his ears.   

At the end of the Work Experience, Newgate offered Chase a 12-week paid apprenticeship to help him continue to strength-

en his skills.  During his apprenticeship, he received his Food Handlerôs certificate. As time progressed he required minimal 

direction.  The repetition of his job duties built his self-confidence. At the end of Chaseôs apprenticeship his mother, Darlene 

stated, ñChaseôs time at Newgate was wonderful. He came out of his shell.  His social skills are greatly improved.  He is more 

helpful at home.   He learned to make Chef Walterôs meatloaf and how to slice vegetables.  Negate gave him a purpose.  He 

was up and ready to work long before it was time.  At the end of the day he was willing to share what he learned.  Newgateôs 

program is a great opportunity to help kids like Chase. I would love to see the program grow.ò  Chase volunteers at Newgate 

while seeking part-time employment. 

Chase is one of four young adults with disabilities that have been placed by ARC for work experience in this new program.  

He is Newgateôs first apprentice.  The financial cost of the apprenticeship was approximately $1800. As funds are available, 

Newgate would like to offer additional apprenticeships to young adults like Chase, who if given time and opportunity can 

achieve so much.   

 

 

 

 

 

2017 Gobble Wobble  
T-Shirts  

are now available at the 
Newgate office.  

$20 Each  
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Johnny owns a home a few blocks from Newgate Mission. He is a veteran and is waiting 

to have major kidney surgery.  He must be free of infection before the surgery can be com-

pleted.  As his relationship strengthened with volunteer Pastor Angela, he shared that 

there is no electricity or water in his home.  He was catching rain water to drink. Upon 

learning of this, water and non-perishable food were immediately provided by Newgate.  

Johnny was reluctant to accept any assistance.  He has always taken care of himself and 

his home.  Johnnyôs   income pays the taxes on his home  but does not allow for repairs.  

His health has prevented him from working on his home and yard.  It was only after John-

ny received a citation from the city regarding his overgrown yard that he reluctantly al-

lowed Newgate to provide help.  Volunteer groups were recruited by Pastor Romnie Scott.  

They worked in his yard for three Saturdays in July. It was learned that due to extensive 

rain damage his pier and beam house has shifted. There is more work to be done.  Johnny 

recently agreed for a volunteer to go inside his home to assess the damage and repairs 

needed.   
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Frank lost his house to a fire and his wife to cancer a few weeks later. He owns his proper-

ty in Hallsville but has no means to rebuild his home.  He is currently staying in a place in 

Longview with no utilities.  He comes to Newgate for meals and attends Newgateôs church 

services.  His feeling of hopelessness is surpassed only by his grief. Although resources 

have been sought to help, success has not yet been achieved.  
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Johnny and Frank are two of several older community members that are in need of assis-

tance.  Newgate is seeking groups, individuals and donations to help alleviate these situa-

tions. Together we can have a profound impact on their lives.  Please contact the Mission 

office for more information on how you can help. (903-757ï6146)  
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It is always nice to run into old friends. For Newgate volunteers to see someone they men-

tored and hear how a life was changed is an uplifting gift.  Recently volunteer and board 

chair, Jerry Gardner had this opportunity.  He ran into a woman who Newgate had men-

tored and helped find employment seven years ago. When Jerry first met her she was 

existing by picking up cans on the side of the road to sell.  She has remained employed for 

the same restaurant for 7 years and is now an assistant manager. Homelessness is a dis-

tant memory. 
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Lisa came to Newgate in June.  She had been a stay at home wife, in an abusive relationship. She stayed because she had no 

way to support herself.  When they moved to the Longview area, the abuse escalated.  She found herself with no support system, 

money or possessions as she left her home. She was encouraged by others to panhandle to make money. She instead came to 

Newgate for help.  Although she had limited  work experience she was determined to find employment. Lisa was given  help writ-

ing a resume.  Practice interviews were conducted.  Interview clothes and  make up were given. Transportation to fill out the ap-

plications and interviews was provided. Through the help of the Newgateôs job Readiness program Lisa now has a full time job, 

and is on her way to being  self-sufficient. о 


